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Forest Holiday – Governance Matters

Agenda Item 8
Board of Commissioners Meeting
 Memo No 26/18

13 December 2018  
Forest Holidays – Governance Review and FC Response to GIAA Report
1.
Purpose

This paper updates Commissioners on the FC Response to the Government Internal Audit Agency (GIAA) Report and Forest Holidays Governance Review. 
2.
Background/Introduction

Commissioners are familiar with the general background on Forest Holidays, the GIAA Report, and Governance Review currently being undertaken by UKGI.

3.
Details

Commissioners reviewed the GIAA report in September and delegated FC Plus ARAC to respond on their behalf. The agreed response is attached for information.

The Governance Review is now nearing completion. Sir Harry Studholme, Ian Gambles, Simon Hodgson and Mathew Maguire have all been engaged. The Terms of Reference are attached for information.
4.
Recommendations
Commissioners are asked to note the stage the process has reached.
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